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1A epublic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education

REGION 111
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

AUG 02 2024
DIVISION ADVISORY

No. 21% , s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Junior High School Principals
All Others Concerned

In reference to the Advisory issued by the Office of the Director, Bureau of
Education Assessment on July 30, 024, relative to the Administration of the National
Learning Camp Assessment (NLCA) Post-test 2024 per BEA-2024-07-933 dated July
11, 2024, this Office announces the extension of the administration of the NLCA Post-
test 2024 until August 9, 2024

Testing personnel and all others concerned are enjoined to observe strict
security measures to maintain the integrity of the test and its results.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
¢Schools Division Superintepdent

PILI, EdD
Assistant Schools Rivision Superintendent

SO2
August 2, 2024
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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

BUREAU OF EDUCATION ASSESSMENT

Office of the Director

July 30, 2024

ADVISORY

Testing Window Extension for the Administration of the National Learning
Camp Assessment (NLCA) 2024 Post-test

1. In reference to BEA-2024-07-933 dated July 11, 2024, titled Administration of
the National Learning Camp Assessment (NLCA) Post-test 2024, the testing
window for the conduct of the NLCA for Grades 8 to 11 is extended as shown
in the table below:

I .

| |
Grade Level Testing Window Extension of Testing |

Window
Grades 8 to 11 July 22 to August 2, 2024 Until August 9, 2024

2. Testing personnel from all levels of governance (i.e., region, division, district,
school) and all others concerned are enjoined to observe strict security
measures to maintain the integrity of the test and its results.

3. For further queries and concerns, please communicate with Mr. Renz Michael
N. Evangelista, Education Program Specialist II of the Education Assessment
Division (EAD) of this Bureau, through (02) 8631-2589 or email
bea.eadiwdeped.gov.ph.

4. Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.
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